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Diary dates for the Spring Term are shown below and 

will be included and updated on every newsletter. 
 

03.03.2022 World Book Day – children 

dress as their favourite book 

character 

03.03.2022 Manor Adventure Parents 

Information Evening 6 p.m. 

(Face to Face- see below for 

details) 

11.03.2022 School Photo Day – more 

details to follow 

14.3.2022 (AM) Reception and Year 6 Heights & 

Weights 

18.03.2022 Comic Relief Day 

25.03.2022 P.A. Mothers’ Day gifts (more 

information to follow) 

w.c. 28.03.2022 Manor Adventure week. 

w.c. 28.03.2022 Science week in school 

30.03.2022 Yr 5/6 day out at Ackers 

Adventure 

30.03.2022 *Nursery Parents Evening  

31.03.2022 Year 3 to Ryton Pools for 

Ancient Ancestors Day 

08.04.2022 P.A. Disco afternoon and Easter 

Egg raffle 

08.04.2022 School finishes for Easter 

break 

Monday 25.04.2022 Children return for Summer 

term. 
 

 

  

 
New groups will be allocated from 5th January  

Monday  

Tuesday Tag Rugby Y5 & Y6 12.30 - 1.00 

Multiskills  Y4 & Y5 
& Y6 

3.15 - 4.15 

Wednesday  
Football 

 
Y3 & Y4 

 
12.30 – 1.00 

Multi-skills  Y1 & Y2 
& Y3 

3.15 - 4.15 

Friday Dance Yr3 and 
Yr4 

3.15-4.15 

 

 

 

 

 
We gave a fond farewell to our loyal and hard-

working Post Lady, Mrs Waring She has been 

doing her job for 30 years and delivered our 

post whatever the weather. We hope she has a 

well- deserved rest and a long and happy 

retirement. Thank you from all the staff and 

children at Wheelwright Lane.  

 

 
 

 
We would like to invite parents in to school for 

a face to face meeting regarding the upcoming 

Manor Trip. We feel that this is an opportunity 

to discuss any individual concerns you may have 

about the trip and face to face is much better 

than TEAMs for this. 

We are still concerned about infection rates 

and need to minimize contact so are putting in 

the following measures. 

One parent only to attend the meeting on 

Thursday 3rd March at 6 p.m. and no children 



please as we will have our own class discussion 

in school. You will be split into two groups (hall 

and Yr6 classroom) and we will let you know 

when you arrive which group you are in. 

The presentation lasts approximately 30 

minutes and there will be time to discuss any 

concerns afterwards. 

If you would like to wear a mask please do so 

but we are not insisting that you do.  

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday – 

in person. 

  

 

 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on 

Thursday 3rd March. Children are encouraged 

to dress up as their favourite book character 

for the day. There is also have a special lunch 

menu available on Thursday. 

 

Red – Pork meatballs and pasta twists (N.B this 

has changed from beef) 

Green – Breadcrumbled veggie fingers in a     

wrap with ketchup and potato wedges. 

Brown – Jacket Potato 

Blue – Cold chicken wrap 

 

 

 

Government guidance changed on 24th 

February and we will be following the advice 

and guidance from the Local Authority as 

follows: 

If anyone shows signs of Covid we ask that 

they get a PCR test and, if positive, stay at 

home for 5 days. They should test using LFDs 

on day 5 and 6 and make sure that these are 

negative before returning to school.  

Close contacts do not need to do daily LFD 

testing but be mindful if any symptoms occur 

and get a PCR test to confirm. 

We have been asked to continue to advise if 

anyone is a close contact of a positive case so 

that you can keep an eye on your child and take 

action if they develop symptoms. 

Headteachers are also being asked to monitor 

rates of positive cases and are expected to 

follow the DFe guidance below regarding 

attendance: 

‘In most cases, parents and carers will agree 

that a pupil with the key symptoms of 

COVID-19 should not attend the school, given 

the potential risk to others. 

If a parent or carer insists on a pupil attending 

your school where they have a confirmed 

or suspected case of COVID-19, you (HT) can 

take the decision to refuse the pupil if, in your 

reasonable judgement, it is necessary to 

protect other pupils and staff from possible 

infection with COVID-19.’ 

If your child is ill then we will expect them to 

stay at home and follow the guidance for 

positive cases. 

We are expecting further guidance on 1st April. 

 

 
Children aged 5 to 11 years old will be offered 

the Covid vaccination soon. These will not be 

given in school so please look out for details 

from your G.P. 

 

 
 

The Governors were unable to interview 

enough candidates for the HT position and will 

advertise again for the role. I will continue as 

HT until the end of the Summer Term to 

ensure a smooth transition and handover to the 

new HT who will take over from September. 



 

 

Please see the attahced posters for details of 

the Nuneaton Gang Show from 15th March to 

19th March. There is a ‘Relaxed Evening 

Performance’ on Tuesday 14th March for 

children who prefer a quieter, more relaxed 

performance.  

 

Invoices have now been issued for Wraparound 

and Nursery. Please note that payments are 

due no later than 11th March 2022. Please 

contact the school office if you have any 

queries. Thank you. 

 

 

 
The Elite League Ice Hockey season is coming to a 

dramatic conclusion and the Coventry Blaze Ice 

Hockey team would like to offer our pupils, staff, 

family and friends tickets to four of their upcoming 

games at a very special price per-game of: 

 

Adults: £12 

Under-16: £7 

 

Normal adult ticket price £19 and under-16 £11 + 

booking fees. 

 

The ticket offer is valid for the following Elite 

League games at the Skydome Arena: 

 

Game 1: vs. Cardiff Devils (Saturday 5th March 

@ 7pm) 

 

Game 2: vs. Manchester Storm (Saturday 19th 

March @ 7pm) 

 

Game 3: vs. Dundee Stars (Sunday 27th March 

@ 5.30pm) 

Includes free ice skating after the game. £3 to hire 

skates. 

 

Game 4: vs. Fife Flyers (Saturday 2nd April @ 

7pm) 

 

Watch now: Beginners guide to ice hockey by the 

Blaze: https://youtu.be/ofg8E2qW3SE 

 

To book tickets, just complete the booking form by 

clicking on the link below and add our company 

name in the eligibility box. 

  

All games will be played at the Skydome Arena, 

Croft Road, CV1 3AZ 

  

Online booking 

form: https://forms.gle/g21HVedQB8XUc4Ah8 

 

There is no need to pre-pay for tickets. 

 

You can collect and pay for your tickets at the 

Promotional Ticket Desk ahead of the game. 

 

If you have any questions please e-

mail: coventryblazehockey@gmail.com 

 

Coventry Blaze Ice Hockey 

Office Tel: 02477 719919 

Email: coventryblazehockey@gmail.com 

 

 

We are currently looking to recruit a casual 

lunchtime supervisor at Wheelwright Lane 

Primary School. If you are interested or know 

someone who is please contact the school 

office for more information and an application 

pack.

 

 

https://youtu.be/ofg8E2qW3SE
https://forms.gle/g21HVedQB8XUc4Ah8
mailto:coventryblazehockey@gmail.com
mailto:coventryblazehockey@gmail.com


 Nuneaton Gang Show 
 

  nuneatongangshow                           nungangshow                          nuneatongangshow 
 

 

 

 

A Mixture of Comedy, songs and dancing! 

 

Tuesday 15th March 2022 

Relaxed Evening Performance at 7:30pm 

Abbey Theatre, Nuneaton 

 

Nuneaton Gang Show will be holding an inclusive community 

performance on Tuesday 15th March for those who require a more 

relaxed environment when going to the theatre. 

 

Our house lights will be on, and our music will be quieter, you will 

be able to enter and leave the auditorium freely and audience 

noise and movement is encouraged.  

 

Ticket Price is £4 per person 

 

To book tickets please email tickets@nuneatongangshow.org.uk 

and quote RELAX22  


